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Reasons for recommendations 

 

Links to Council Plan and Medium-Term Financial Plan 

 Achievement of the Corporate Priorities as set out in the Council’s plan is intrinsically 
linked to the spending of the Council’s budget. Provided the outturn is within budget 
tolerance as is the case in 2022/23 this will be line with the Medium-Term Financial Plan.

Financial and Risk Implications 
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